
F.A. Hayek Masters in Economics Student Assistantship Award 

Max Gillman, Friedrich A. Hayek Professor in Economic History, announced the 

creation of a new Graduate Award starting in the Fall of 2019.  The Award was 
temporarily put on hiatus during the COVID-19 lockdown.  The F.A. Hayek Masters 

in Economics Student Assistantship Award is being granted on a continuing basis 

starting with the Fall of 2021. 

The Award consists of a graduate student stipend of up to $6,000.   

In some cases, the Award may optionally include: 

• An appointment to be a Research Assistant to the Hayek Chair (Professor 

Gillman) 

• An appointment to be a Teaching Assistant and/or Assistant in the Economics 
Resource Center (as assigned by the Hayek Professor Gillman in conjunction 

with the Economics Department Chair) 

• Some tuition support  

The Award will be renewed for a second year if the student performs satisfactorily 
(GPA above 3.0 and any other assigned duties are successfully completed) in year 

one.   

Interested prospective students should write directly to both the Economics Graduate 
Program Director Don Kridel and the Hayek Professor Gillman, at the following 

email addresses: krideld@umsl.edu and gillmanm@umsl.edu. 

Upon correspondence with Professors Kridel and Gillman as described above, the 

interested students would also need to also to be admitted to the Economics MA 

program (as described on the UMSL Economics website). 


